Aaron Brown

Subject: FW: Gunnedah Solar farm - draft conditions of consent

From: Diana Mitchell

Sent: Tuesday, 18 December 2018 11:07 AM
To: Alana Jelfs
Cc: Clay Preshaw

Natasha Homsey

Subject: RE: Gunnedah Solar farm - draft conditions of consent

Hi Alana,

In regard to the status of the Draft Floodplain Management Plan for the Upper Namoi Valley Floodplain 2016, the
Department understands that the Plan will be finalised at the latest by June 2019.

The Plan was exhibited from 19 September 2016 to 28 October 2016, with late submissions accepted until 6 January
2017. An Interagency Regional Panel is currently considering the submissions received during the exhibition period
and preparing the Plan for commencement.

More information on the Plan and the Healthy Floodplains Project is available on the Department of Industry’s
website at:
https://www.industry.nsw.gov.au/water/plans-programs/healthy-floodplains-project/plans/upper-namoi

Feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.
Best Regards,

Diana Mitchell
A/Team Leader | Resource & Energy Assessments | Planning Services
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
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